
 

 

 
 
March 19, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,   
 
 

Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board understands that these are challenging times for you and your 
entire family.  It is completely normal that we all feel anxious during these uncertain times, and we 
are here to support you and our students.   
 
The Pedagogical Services Department has organized a few links that may help you understand 
how your child may feel, and provide the right words to help any anxious situation.  
  
What should you tell your kids about coronavirus?  
• CTV News  

  
 Talking to Children About COVID-19 (Coronavirus): A Parent Resource   
• National Association of School Psychologist  

  
Talking with children about Coronavirus Disease 2019: Messages for parents, school staff, and 
others working with children  
• Centers for Disease Control and Prevention  

  
Coronavirus (COVID-19): How to Talk to Your Child  
• Kids Help from Nemours  

  
Talking to your children about the Coronavirus –   
• The Child Mind Institute  

  
Covid-19 & Your Kids   
• CTV News  

  
Coronovirus  
• Video: Brain POP  

 

https://www.ctvnews.ca/health/coronavirus/what-should-you-tell-your-kids-about-coronavirus-1.4853921
https://www.nasponline.org/resources-and-publications/resources-and-podcasts/school-climate-safety-and-crisis/health-crisis-resources/talking-to-children-about-covid-19-(coronavirus)-a-parent-resource
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/talking-with-children.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/talking-with-children.html
https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/coronavirus-how-talk-child.html
https://childmind.org/article/talking-to-kids-about-the-coronavirus/
https://barrie.ctvnews.ca/video?clipId=1920558
https://www.brainpop.com/health/diseasesinjuriesandconditions/coronavirus/

